
 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

Dear fellow Residents, 23rd
  
August, 2017 

 

We have received news of a recent armed robbery at 'Rich Meadows' in Richard Street at 2.20pm (in the 

afternoon) which involved blocking the resident in their car at the entrance with a BMW and robbing them 

of their possessions.  

Whilst we do not want to scare our residents unnecessarily, it is incumbent on us to ensure that you are 

aware of your surroundings when driving home at any time and if you feel that the car behind you is 

suspicious, continue past our gate and go around the block. 

The arrangement where you phone the guardhouse ahead of your arrival is working well and serves to 

ensure an incident free homecoming. 

Please make sure you have the guard house number in the contacts section of your cellphone and if you 

put a 1 in front of the contact, it will always be visible as the first item on your list. 

  

'Guardhouse Number 071 173 2406' 
 

Be careful out there 
 

 

Cheers, 

 

Chris Edwards, Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom. 

 

  COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Security Concerns 


